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Rev. Fr. Nerses Baboorian

April 12, 1973

The Rt. Rev. Archbishop Torkom Manooglan Primate
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America

630 Second Avenue

New York, N, Y. 10016

Your Grace:

Thank you for your letter of March 31st regarding a visitation to
our community of Haverhill.

The weekend of November 10-11, 1973, is in agreement with our future
plans and we would appreciate your reserving this weekend for us..

We look forward to this weekend and hope for a fruitful outcome.

Prayerfully yours,

Rev, Nerses Baboorlan Pastor

Mr. Harr%’ Kaspar Chalrman

Mr. Vaskeén Gostanian, Secretary’
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